
Wednesday, April 24, 2019 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is with the highest regard that I recommend Doceo Office Solutions for your printing and copying 
needs.  Our District made a large-scale transition to a centralized printing solution for our staff and 
students and with Doceo’s help, the process was seamless.  They demonstrated their knowledge and 
professionalism during the transition and have also maintained a high level of customer service with our 
organization for the past two years.  They have provided our staff with excellent training, quick response 
times when there is a problem and have diligently maintained our copier fleet to ensure things run 
smoothly.  I can honestly say I have heard nothing but positive feedback from the staff at Dallastown 
and know of several other Districts who echo these sentiments that made the decision to use their 
services.  I would be happy to be a point of reference for you if you are considering Doceo for your 
organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Lenhart Jr. 
Systems & Network Support Specialist 
Dallastown Area School District 
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